September 16 Minutes

The meeting was conducted via ZOOM and was opened by the President
at 7:31 p.m. The salute to the flag was led by the Vice-President.
Members were asked by the President to introduce themselves without
comment.

Members pre

sent were Mike Breslow, Art Olson, Denis Commette, Cy Stanway, Blair
Hearth, Mike Schiaffone, Alan Sherman, Vince Rosati, Don Pingitore,
Paul Perry, Steve n2bcs, Art Goldberg, Bob Buus, Sal KD2OXR, Syd
Lekach, Steve Brunner, Phil N2EDX, Jeff Lambert, Peter Fazzi, Fritz
Kerchoft, WA2SFF, Lew Anderson, Marlo, Vladimir Kuletski,
KD2ROF, AD7I. Jay Berkowitz.

Under Health and Welfare John King related the report given him by
Fran the wife of Richard Bilon N32RB.

New Members approved unanimously by a show of hands after motions
by K2CYS and KA2IRQ were John Heer KD2UAT, Richard
Jankoswski, KD2ULS, Baani Kumar KD2UMR, Ian Gonza;ez
KN6KHU, Mike Schutz K2MWS.

Under President’s Report Art Olson encouraged all members to
support the NJQP. And Marlo KA2IRQ reported on the forthcoming
NJQP with mention of the prizes being offered.

The Treasurer’s Report was unanimously accepted by a show of hands
after motions by AC2MB and KA2IRQ.

Under Committee Rep[orts the President appointed as per the club
Constitution and By-Laws a nominating committee, namely, Cy K2CYS,
Alan W2NIR, and Blair KD2EPA.

There was no Unfinished Business.
Under New Business there was a spontaneous discussion begun by Cy
K2CYS regarding the purchase of 3 inexpensive 2m—440 radios to be



lent or given out to new hams. Denis mentioned that they should be
DMR or Fusion radios. Finally a MOTION was made by Cy and Blair
which quickly was tabled. Then a committee of 3, namely, Cy, Phil,
and Paul, was made by the President to consider what club gear might be
available to be loaned.

The meeting was closed at 8:21 p.m.



